Box 1545
Hobbs, New Mexico
September,27, 1948

Mr. R. R. Spurrier, Director
011 Conservation Commission
Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Dick:

Ne have today received carbon copy of letter to the Great #estern
Producers, Inc., regarding the Form C~101 on their State "R" Fe
#%ell, Sec. 5, Te 135, R. 32F.

On September 7, 1948, I wrote lr. James D. Hampton, Geologist, with
the Great Aestern Producers, Inc., and mailed a copy of my letter
to your office. I am encloséng a copy of that letter and also a
copy of lr. Hampton's reply.

I am sorry if this copy 4id not reach you. 1 always try to send you
copies of my letters as I am sure these things prove rather embarrassing
since they have already cleared this mistake with this officee.

As for the casing note on one form and not on the other, lir. Yarbrough
made no comment. You might take this up with him the next time he is
in Santa Fe. 1, of course, know nothing about it.

Sincerely,
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